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I support this bill. It would allow our farmers and agg professionals to utilize 

equipment easier and to have it comply and be insured correctly.  It will also open up 

the ability to utilize these vehicles around OHV parks to commute from trail to trail 

legally.  

 

This would also align Oregon with other states and promote tourism and consistency 

accross state boundaries.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


